
June 3, 2013 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:45pm with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Richard Walton and Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for May 6, 2013 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $171,608.99. 
 
Mr. Levey said that the Town would face four different kinds of needs over the next year. The first is that 
the proposed budget does not include tank and other water system parts maintenance. The second is the 
need for a generator for the water treatment plant. The third is the need to contract out the maintenance for 
the water tank, valves and hydrants. The fourth is to code the hydrants.  
 
A lengthy discussion regarding labeling hydrants was had. 
 
The possibility of Hetzer replacing all of the problematic connections in the meter crocks was discussed. 
Mr. Levey said he would contact Hetzer to see if they would be willing to do that. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


